
 

 

 

Upper Key Stage Two – Years 5 & 6 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach the end of our remote learning we just wanted to reiterate our 
thanks to you all for everything you have done to support the children with 
their learning during this challenging time. Together we have overcome many 
challenges from successfully navigating Google Classroom and Zoom to at 
home PE sessions!  

We are delighted that the children will be re-joining us on Monday morning. From speaking to 
the children during registration, it is clear they are excited to return to some sense of normality. 
Additional information about the return to school has been sent by the School Office so please 
read through these details.  

Our focus for the first week will be welcoming the children back, relaunching our Behaviour for 
Learning and spending time working alongside others, both in the classroom and on the 
playground. 

As mentioned last week, we have lots of exciting activities lined up for the children and aim to 
make the next four weeks as enjoyable as possible whilst supporting the children to catch up 
with their learning.  

Arrival and Collection times for Years 5 and 6 

 

 

 

PE  

Our PE days remain unchanged and children should bring their kit with them on their first day 
back.  

• Tigers - Monday and Thursday 

• Lions - Monday and Tuesday 

• Panthers - Tuesday and Thursday 

Please ensure that children have an appropriate PE kit along with a jumper and trainers. The 
field has become very muddy with all the rain.  

Please remember that classrooms will be well ventilated in line with our risk 

assessment.  Children are encouraged to wear layers under their uniform and make 

sure they bring their school jumpers! 
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Arrival times for Year 5&6: 

8.40 to 8.50am 

Collection times for Year 5&6: 

3.00 to 3.05pm 

 



Diaries and home learning  

It would be helpful if your child could bring with them their home learning 
diary. We will be handing out log in details for the MyOn reading website 
which will need to be stuck in.  

If you child has completed any home learning tasks on paper during the remote learning time 
and would like to bring this in for their class teacher, please encourage them to do so.  

This will be the final phase newsletter for the time being with weekly whole school ones 
resuming when we return to full, onsite teaching. I hope you have found them helpful. 

Please do continue to contact me directly if there is anything additional we can support you 
with as the children return.  

Kind regards   

Mrs Ajewole 

UKS2 Phase Leader 

 


